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Hello, 
I have also attached a PP of some material related to the yellow highlighted section in the transcript relating to 
tracking data. In the Tracking cats after desexing document, in the first slide and the right hand image, by 
clicking on the play button on the bottom left of the image, it shows the cats’ movements after desexing at a 
dairy farm.  
Let me know if you have any questions  
Kind regards, 

Jacquie 
  
Emeritus Professor Jacquie Rand, BVSc (Melb), DVSc (Guelph), MANZCVS 
Diplomate, American College of Veterinary Internal Medicine 
Executive Director & Chief Scientist                                                                    
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